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U.S. Department of the Interior Office of Inspector General
FOIA Office
1849 C Street, NW
Washington, DC 20020

August 19, 2019

Dear FOIA Officer:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request the following records:

The case file, including all interviews and notes, for the OIG's  investigation into 
BLM Law Enforcement gift cards that led to Report Number: 17-0820, the summary of which 
is published here: https://www.doioig.gov/sites/doioig.gov/files
/InvestigativeSummary_LackofGovtGiftCardAccountability.pdf

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request 
is not being made for commercial purposes.

As a freelance journalist, I expect to be placed in your news media category. As 
evidence of my publication record, here are links to some of my stories:

https://www.nationalgeographic.com/animals/2018/11/zoos-protect-animals-fire-disaster/
https://www.nationalgeographic.com/environment/2018/11/how-california-fire-catastrophe-
unfolded/
https://news.nationalgeographic.com/2018/02/wildlife-watch-sea-cucumbers-illegal-
wildlife-trade-coral-reefs/

I request a fee waver on the grounds that this information is likely to contribute 
significantly to public understanding of the operations of the government — i.e., fraud 
and waste at senior levels of federal law enforcement.

However, if you do require fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me if the 
total charges exceed $25. 

I would prefer that the request be filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if 
available or CD-ROM if not.

I look forward to receiving your response to this request within 20 business days, as 
the statute requires.

https://www.muckrock.com/foi/raw_email/772101/
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Thank you very much for your time.

Sincerely,

Maraya Cornell

Filed via MuckRock.com
E-mail (Preferred): 79101-64998035@requests.muckrock.com
Upload documents directly: https://accounts.muckrock.com/accounts/login/?next=https
%3A%2F%2Fwww.muckrock.com%2Faccounts%2Flogin%2F%3Fnext
%3D%252Faccounts%252Fagency_login%252Fus-department-interior-office-inspector-general-
2622%252Fblm-gift-card-investigation-79101%252F%253Femail%253DFOIA%252540doioig.gov&
url_auth_token=AAAU231jNaaTtYVLuT7kXixpIsQ%3A1hzuG5%3AAzy6FLUSnUpByTVE_34WPY_jzyo
Is this email coming to the wrong contact?  Something else wrong?  Use the above link 
to let us know.

For mailed responses, please address (see note):
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 79101
411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

PLEASE NOTE: This request is not filed by a MuckRock staff member, but is being sent 
through MuckRock by the above in order to better track, share, and manage public 
records requests. Also note that improperly addressed (i.e., with the requester's name 
rather than "MuckRock News" and the department number) requests might be returned as 
undeliverable.
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<p><br />U.S. Department of the Interior Office of Inspector General<br />FOIA 
Office<br />1849 C Street, NW<br />Washington, DC 20020</p>

<p>August 19, 2019</p>

<p>Dear FOIA Officer:</p>

<p>Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request the following 
records:</p>

<p>The case file, including all interviews and notes, for the OIG&#39;s  investigation 
into BLM Law Enforcement gift cards that led to Report Number: 17-0820, the summary of 
which is published here: https://www.doioig.gov/sites/doioig.gov/files
/InvestigativeSummary_LackofGovtGiftCardAccountability.pdf</p>

<p>The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this 
request is not being made for commercial purposes.</p>

<p>As a freelance journalist, I expect to be placed in your news media category. As 
evidence of my publication record, here are links to some of my stories:</p>

<p>https://www.nationalgeographic.com/animals/2018/11/zoos-protect-animals-fire-
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disaster/<br />https://www.nationalgeographic.com/environment/2018/11/how-california-
fire-catastrophe-unfolded/<br />https://news.nationalgeographic.com/2018/02/wildlife-
watch-sea-cucumbers-illegal-wildlife-trade-coral-reefs/</p>

<p>I request a fee waver on the grounds that this information is likely to contribute 
significantly to public understanding of the operations of the government — i.e., fraud 
and waste at senior levels of federal law enforcement.</p>

<p>However, if you do require fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me if the 
total charges exceed $25. </p>

<p>I would prefer that the request be filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if 
available or CD-ROM if not.</p>

<p>I look forward to receiving your response to this request within 20 business days, 
as the statute requires.</p>

<p>Thank you very much for your time.</p>

<p>Sincerely,</p>

<p>Maraya Cornell</p>

<p>Filed via MuckRock.com<br />E-mail (Preferred): 
79101-64998035@requests.muckrock.com<br />Upload documents directly: 
https://accounts.muckrock.com/accounts/login/?next=https%3A%2F
%2Fwww.muckrock.com%2Faccounts%2Flogin%2F%3Fnext
%3D%252Faccounts%252Fagency_login%252Fus-department-interior-office-inspector-general-
2622%252Fblm-gift-card-investigation-79101%252F%253Femail%253DFOIA%252540doioig.gov&
amp;
url_auth_token=AAAU231jNaaTtYVLuT7kXixpIsQ%3A1hzuG5%3AAzy6FLUSnUpByTVE_34WPY_jzyo<br 
/>Is this email coming to the wrong contact?  Something else wrong?  Use the above link 
to let us know.</p>

<p>For mailed responses, please address (see note):<br />MuckRock News<br />DEPT MR 
79101<br />411A Highland Ave<br />Somerville, MA 02144-2516</p>

<p>PLEASE NOTE: This request is not filed by a MuckRock staff member, but is being sent 
through MuckRock by the above in order to better track, share, and manage public 
records requests. Also note that improperly addressed (i.e., with the requester&#39;s 
name rather than &quot;MuckRock News&quot; and the department number) requests might be 
returned as undeliverable.</p>

<p></p>
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